



E













MOORHEAD MIDDLE SCHOOL

FEBRUARY 2015 NEWSLETTER

ACADEMICS

- The students completed the winter STAR reading benchmark assessment, and a total of 30 students reached their goal of 40%.
- ELA and math teachers are continuing to expose the students to more individual technology to assist with testing.
- > Students are receiving additional reading practice from the lab assistant.
- ➤ Students completed the PBA practice assessment at the end of January, and a total of 6 students scored proficient or higher in ELA and 11 students scored proficient or higher in math.

2nd Nine Weeks Honor Roll Correction

Keiyonna Moore is being recognized for making the **principal's list**; she was not included on last month's newsletter.

SCHOOL-LEVEL SPELLING BEE WINNERS



From left to right: Amyah Robinson, David Ferguson, and Kyana Robinson CONGRATULATIONS!

Principal's Message

Greetings, parents and community members! This nine weeks has been a rather busy one. Students have been engaged in a multitude of assessments to track their academic progress. Based on the data, there is still a lot of work that needs to be done. Please continue to support us in our efforts to promote your child's academic success.

Thanks for all that you do!

~Dr. Latonya R. Johnson, Principal